

Licensing Officer City Hall 115 Charles Street Leicester LE16FB

RE: Braders Café & Bar application to vary a premises license

Dear licensing officer,

Please accept this letter as objection to the variation of premises license for Braders Café & Bar, 33 Market Street, Leicester, LE16DN.

As the General Manager of the Gresham Aparthotel right opposite I am extremely concerned of the extended hours proposed, we already have many challenges with the "night life" on Market Street with noise issues for our guests and safety of my team.

In many occasion the police had to be called to deal with fights right outside Mamba & Braders, following their guests having had too much to drink.

The music level coming from Braders café & bar are hugely disturbing to our guests already and extended hours would lead to more complaints especially in summertime when they leave their front door wide open.

Thank you very much for your time
Regards
General Manager the Gresham Aparthotel

Additional information
Thank you very much for your email, unfortunately I do not fee the point made will make much difference, and very much reinforce my objections.
I am greatly concern for the safety of my staff and customers, we currently have issues with both Braders & Mamba and I don't see how the changes being proposed will change anything, we will still have people screaming, fighting and causing general disturbance for even longer if they are granted and extended license, how many more knife

I am greatly concern for the safety of my staff and customers, we currently have issues with both Braders & Mamba and I don't see how the changes being proposed will change anything, we will still have people screaming, fighting and causing general disturbance for even longer if they are granted and extended license, how many more knife attack do we need to have, people kicking our doors or abusing my guests and team. Just on New Year's eve one of my team member was threated by one of their customers with a screw driver because we did not want to let them in the Gresham.

I feel extending their license will only cause further damage to a street that is already in a difficult situation, this is causing real stress to my staff and customers.

Kind regards

General

Manager 36 Market Street, Leicester, LE1